

09 July 2018

Dear all of the Bridgewater Singers,



You have raised an amazing £310 from your concert in Lymm – Hazel had a wonderful time and the rest of the team loved hearing about it! This will help pay for 62 calls, texts and emails to HOPELineUK from young people struggling to stay safe from thoughts of suicide, or someone concerned about a young person.

In 2017, we received over 70,000 calls, texts and emails to HOPELineUK, so you've really made a difference. You are also enabling us to deliver more suicide-prevention training, such as Applied Suicide Intervention Skills training and suicide awareness courses across the UK.

Sadly, suicide is still the biggest killer of young people in the UK – in 2016, 1666 people under the age of 35 died by suicide. Together we can work towards preventing young suicide and creating a suicide-safe society across the UK. Thank you.

We keep details of all donations on our secure database to make sure that we can provide you with the best fundraising experience, but if you would prefer not to have your details stored, just let us know. You can call us on 01925 572 444, or email <a href="mailto:fundraising@papyrus-uk.org">fundraising@papyrus-uk.org</a>.

Thank you for being PAPYRUS fundraising heroes.

With best wishes,

Ottilie Scanlon Fundraising Officer

attherear

P.S. You can keep up to date with all our latest updates online! Find us on Facebook 'PAPYRUS

Prevention of Young Suicide', Twitter @PAPYRUS\_tweets, and Instagram @PAPYRUS\_uk

PAPYRUS is the national charity dedicated to the prevention of young suicide in the UK.

Head Office: Unit 1, Lineva House, 28-32 Milner Street, Warrington, WA5 1AD

Tel: 01925 572 444 Email: admin@papyrus-uk.org Web: papyrus-uk.org

Registered Charity No: 1070896 Company Limited by Guarantee No: 3555482

HOPELINEUK 0800 068 4141